
 

 

You are invited to attend 

Castleknock Community College Parents’ Association 

 Annual General Meeting 

 At the College on 

Wednesday, 18th September 2019 at 7.30 pm  

If you would like to include any item/proposal for discussion under AOB please inform us 

in writing -  pacastleknockcc@gmail.com  by Wednesday, September 11th  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------detach here-- 

Nomination – Parent Reps 

Parents’ Association AGM – Wednesday, 18h September 2019 

Due to the recent Local Elections, we are required to hold elections for two parent representatives to the Board of Management.  It 

is open to all parents and legal guardians of students in the college to be nominated by another parent or legal guardian for 

election. One father nominee and one mother nominee will be elected as parent nominees to the Board of Management.   

Nominations for both female and male Parent Reps will be put to a vote at the AGM on 18th September 2019.   

This Nomination form may be completed and returned to the Parents’ Association via the PA Post Box located outside the Main 

Office. Alternatively, nominations will be accepted by email. The latest dates for completed nominations to be considered is 

Wednesday 11th  September.  

If you have any questions in this regard, please contact the PA via email – pacastleknockcc@gmail.com 

If no nominations are received, a Parent Rep will be proposed at the first meeting of the Parents’ Association following the AGM. 

 

---------------------------------------  ------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Parent/Guardian     Parent/Guardian of -      Student(s)  Name(s) /Year Group 

------------------------------------  ----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Proposed by -     Parent/Guardian of -     Student(s) Names (s) /Year Group 

------------------------------------  ----------------------------------------------------- 

Seconded by -     Parent/Guardian of -     Student(s) Names (s) /Year Group 
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